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5th November 2020 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

As we begin a second national lockdown, we are asking for your support to ensure that all 

children and staff are kept safe at Abingdon Primary School.  

 

It is very important that your child arrives to school on time by 8.50am at the latest. There is 

no excuse for you to be late, as school opens from 8.30am each day.  You must wear a face 

covering when you bring your child to school and again at home time.  We will be 

monitoring lateness from tomorrow, Friday 6th November 2020.  

 

There are no after school clubs running for any children in school and therefore all children 

will finish school at 3pm.  Please remember to be on time to collect your child.  You must 

adhere to the social distancing rules at all times while on the school site and this includes 

waiting to collect your child, please do not stop to chat with other families in the playground.  

 

Children must attend school each day unless they or anyone in your house have Covid 

symptoms.  Please telephone the school office by 8.30am if your child is unwell.  

 

Visitors are not allowed into school.  Therefore, if you need to speak to the school office 

please telephone school on 01642 210567 and the administration team will help with your 

query.  

 

We will keep you updated as and when we receive information from the Government, 

Department for Education and the Local Authority. 

 

Thank you for your continued support during this difficult time.   

 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 

 

Mr Adam Cooper  

Head Teacher 

 

 

 


